
Horizons

“A New Focus for Economic Research” by Herbert Stoevener; “What is REAP?” by James Bell; and “Initial Programs of REAP” by
George McDowell.  September/October 1989.
“The REAP Advisory Council—Your Conduit to REAP” by Edwin Jaenke; “Forces of Change Affecting Virginia Agriculture in the
1990s and Beyond” by James Hite; and “REAP’s Role in the Forces of Change” by Leonard Shabman.  November/December 1989.
“An Assessment of REAP on its Three-year Anniversary” by Herbert Stoevener.  July/August 1991.
“REAP Publications, 1989-95” by Alan Raflo.  May/June 1995.
“REAP Publications, 1989-98” by Karen Mundy.  March /April 1998.
“REAP Publications, 1989-2002” by Karen Mundy.  July/August 2002.

Notices
**Please notify the REAP office if  your address changes or if you know of anyone who would like to be added to our
mailing list.  Due to the state budget shortfall, we are working very hard to cut our costs.  You can help us by sending
change of address information or by letting us know if you do not want to continue receiving REAP publications.  The
post office charges us for all returned mail.  Thank you for your cooperation.
**Change in policy:  Again, due to the tight budget, REAP must contain costs.  We will continue to mail Horizons and
announce new REAP Reports, REAP Policy Papers, and The State of Rural Virginia in “Notices.”  These publications
will only be available at our website unless a hard copy is specifically requested.  We apologize for any inconvenience
this new policy may cause; however, we cannot continue to absorb the cost of printing.
**How to reach us:  REAP, Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics 0401, Virginia Tech, Blacksburg, VA
24061; by phone:  (540) 231-9443; by email:  reap01@vt.edu; or on the web at http://www.reap.vt.edu
**Farm and Family Showcase is September 5 from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm; September 6 from 9:00 am to 7:00 pm; and
September 7 from 9:00 am to 2:00 pm.  It is held at Kentland Farm.  Visit their website at http://
www.farmandfamily.vt.edu for details.
**Rural Development Summit hosted by the Virginia Association of Resource Conservation and Development
Councils will be held September 24, 2002 from 10:00 to 3:30 at the Double Tree Hotel in Charlottesville.  The purpose
of the Summit is to work toward the creation of a Center for Rural Virginia in cooperation with State Rural Development
Councils.  For more information, contact Black Diamond RC&D, (276) 889-4180.


